
 

 

 

July 3, 2017 

Governor Holcomb to announce treatment expansion in battle against drug epidemic 

Governor Eric J. Holcomb will make a significant treatment expansion announcement 
regarding the state’s overall efforts to attack the drug epidemic this Wednesday, July 5, 
in Greenwood, Indiana. 

What:     Announcement of treatment expansion for Indiana’s drug epidemic 
Where:   Valle Vista Health System, 898 E. Main St., Greenwood 
When:    Wednesday, July 5, 2017, 10 a.m. 

Joining Governor Holcomb will be Indiana’s Executive Director for Drug Prevention, 
Treatment and Enforcement, Jim McClelland and Indiana Family and Social Services 
Administration Secretary Dr. Jennifer Walthall, M.D., MPH. 

Contact:  
Marni Lemons, FSSA: 317-234-5287, marni.lemons@fssa.in.gov  
Stephanie Wilson, Governor’s Office: 317-914-9137, stepwilson@gov.in.gov  
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